

Government, Executive and Ministerial Services National Office 45-47 Pipitea St Thorndon PO Box 1666 Wellington New Zealand Phone: 04 463 8000 Fax: 04 463 8001 www.education.govt.nz

OIA: 924709

0 5 JUN 2015

Glenn Pearce

fyi-request-2667-1a1e544c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Pearce

Thank you for your email of 29 April 2015, submitted via fyi.org.nz, regarding the Western Springs College redevelopment. Specifically, you requested:

 All correspondence between and minutes of any meetings held between the Ministry of Education representatives and the senior management and Boards of Trustees of Western Springs College and Pasadena Intermediate, relating to possible options for the upgrade/rebuild/relocation/reconfiguring of these schools and associated timeline.

Your request is being considered under the Official Information Act 1982 and I apologise for the delay in providing you with a response.

As the Ministry advised on 29 May 2015, the consultation process is taking longer than expected and we are continuing this process. The Ministry is also continuing to conduct a search of its records to ensure that all relevant information is captured for consideration.

The Ministry expects to complete all necessary research and consultation within the next two weeks. Again I apologise for the delay. We are prioritising this request and will provide a response as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Rutledge

Manager, Official and Parliamentary Information

Antew artledge